
Virtual Lodge Meeting- 3 March 2021 
 
Present: WM, SEB, COE, PJW, CJB, GJ, CDL, MJSB, MO’N, CAT, RJS, PTJ, MS, KE, DAK, JPS, 
MNA  
 
Apologies: MSP, DGH, PGM, AEB, DRB & CJH 
 
Reports were taken from the following: - 
 
Charity Steward – Proposed and seconded (GJ and COE respectively) that we contribute 
£100 to the 10K steps a day by Beverley from Hewlett Court in memory of Charles Ward. 
Carried. 
The Lodge had paid £360 to the District for raffle tickets.  
 
The Sec reported that the candidates for election to the BMA Board were: 
Doug Warrington, Tony Anderton, Steve Ribchester and Clive Hardisty. Two of the four 
candidates had to be voted for and his recommendation was that Ribchester and Anderton 
were the standout candidates. Approval was given to vote in their favour. 
 
The Mentor, WBro Sykes, conducted a lively discussion on the way forward with the 
Membership Pathway and all members contributed. As there was a tremendous amount of 
work to get through, it was decided to reconvene next Wednesday, 10th March to continue 
the debate. 
 
 
There being no other business the meeting closed 8.58pm 
 
 
 
WBro Malcolm Ashton JP, PProvGSwdB 


